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SNBL Supports Eastern Taiwan Earthquake Relief Efforts 

  
 

TOKYO and KAGOSHIMA, Japan, April 12, 2024 – Shin Nippon Biomedical Laboratories, Ltd. 

(TSE Prime: 2395, Chairman and President: Ryoichi Nagata, M.D., Ph.D., “SNBL”) extends its 

deepest condolences to the bereaved families of the victims of the major earthquake 

that struck eastern Taiwan on April 3, 2024, and offers its sincerest sympathies to  

our clients in Taiwan and all of those affected by the disaster.  

 

In an effort to support relief activities, SNBL has donated one million US dollars to 

the Taiwan Foundation for Disaster Relief,  a designated fund established by the 

Ministry of Health and Welfare (MOHW) of Taiwan.  

 

SNBL sincerely hopes for a full and swift recovery and restoration of the affected 

areas and communities. 
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SHIN NIPPON BIOMEDICAL LABORATORIES, LTD. 

IR & Corporate Communications 
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